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BERETANIA TACO BELL GRAND REOPENING  

MARCH 4, 2022 

 

A newly constructed Taco Bell located in the heart of Honolulu celebrated its grand reopening 

on Friday, March 4, 2022. This new Taco Bell restaurant located on 1215 South Beretania 

Street features the latest technology including digital menu boards and convenient kiosk 

ordering stations. The drive-thru queue has been designed with ample space for an easy and 

quick ordering experience. Dining rooms are open Sunday - Thursday from 7 am – 9 pm and 7 

am – 10 pm on Friday and Saturday. The drive-thru is available 24 hours, 7 days a week. Skip 

the line by placing orders online at tacobell.com or via the Taco Bell mobile app. Come visit our 

newly upgraded Taco Bell in Honolulu! 


